
Abstract call 

The 11th International Conference on Homocysteine and One-Carbon Metabolism 

 

 

We are pleased to announce the call for abstracts to the 11th International Conference on Homocysteine 

and One-Carbon Metabolism. Scientists and students at all levels of experience and expertise are invited 

to submit an abstract for the conference. Don’t miss this chance to present your work to an 

international audience, and to meet new and old friends from the scientific field we all embrace. 

 

The conference will take place on May 14-18 2017, in Aarhus, Denmark. The beautiful campus of Aarhus 

University will provide the ideal setting for inspiring lectures, poster sessions and discussions. We have 

planned for an exciting scientific program and topped it with several social events. 

 

The conference will serve as a tribute to Professor Ebba Nexo. Her scientific achievements are 

outstanding and cover several decades of research at the frontline of our field. She will open the 

scientific program and she will be rewarded attention throughout the conference. 

 

The abstract submission will be open until January 15. This date will also mark the opening for 

registration. Abstracts are submitted via our website at: http://conferences.au.dk/hcy-onecarb2017/ 

See the website for further information on abstract submission, the program, important deadlines, 

travel, accommodation and many other things.  

 

We hope to see in Aarhus next year and to have your contribution to the conference. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Johan Frederik Håkonsen Arendt  

Department of Clinical Epidemiology 

Aarhus University  

johaaren@rm.dk 

 

Eva Greibe 

Department of Clinical Biochemistry 

Aarhus University Hospital 

evagreibe@gmail.com 
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